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Tel: 0204 551 1414 

Dear English Martyrs Parent/ Carer  

We would like to re-introduce ourselves as your School Health and Wellbeing team. We are 

here to support children and young people around healthy lifestyle, immunisation, emotional 

health and wellbeing, as well as additional support for children with long-term health 

conditions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Register on the School Health Portal  

Please register on our online School Health portal so we can safely share 

information on your child’s health and wellbeing with you. Follow the steps 

below or watch this helpful video. 

 

1 

Register by clicking on the following link using your email address, name, and 

phone number, and then click “register now”.  

https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/Towerhamlets/p/THh242/100962 

 

2 

You will then receive an email from  no-reply@schoolscreener.com  

(check your junk) please click on the “confirm my account”. 

 

3 

Choose a password. Please remember to keep this safe so you can log into 

your account in the future.  4 

You can register on a smart phone or computer at home, school, or your local 

idea store. When using a computer, please use chrome, not internet explorer. For 

help, contact the School Health portal helpline on 020 395 84181. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QUO22QXeoz8&t=8s
https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/Towerhamlets/p/THh242/100962
mailto:no-reply@schoolscreener.com
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Yours sincerely,  

Meena Pillai 

Child Health Nursery Nurse  

 

 

  

This year your child will take part in the National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP) which is when 

children in England in Reception and Year 6 are weighed and measured each year at school. These 

measurements are taken to provide information about children’s growth and development. Please login 

to the school Health portal to:  

1. Read more about the NCMP programme 
2. Opt-out of the NCMP programme if you do not want your child to take part. If you do not opt-out 

your child will be measured as part of the programme. 
3. Complete a Health Questionnaire with your child to help us understand if you need any support 

 

To find out more about what’s on offer for children, families and young 
people in your area visit the Local Offer. If you need help with the Local 
Offer, call 020 7364 6495 or email fis@towerhamlets.gov.uk. 
 

All information held by the School Health Team will only be shared with your consent or 

where there is another legal basis for sharing. More information is available in the Privacy 

Notice which can be accessed via the Tower Hamlets GP Care Group website.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the School Health Team 

on the details below who will be happy to help:  

0204 551 1414 (free interpreter available)  

thgpcg.schoolnurses@nhs.net   

https://www.localoffertowerhamlets.co.uk/
mailto:fis@towerhamlets.gov.uk
http://www.gpcaregroup.org/

